# March 31, 2021 - TSC Meeting

# Participants

Ÿ	Participants (11)	
٩	Find a participant	
58	S Bowen (Me)	0 🕫
O	Louis I (LFN) (Host)	S 🔊
JA	Jonas Arndt (HPE)	4 对
AV	Alexander Vul	# 12k
DN	Daniel Nilsson (TietoEVRY)	# 12A
л	John Leung (Intel)	# 12k
мн	Martin Halstead	¥ 🕬
M(	Muthu (AMI)	# 126
PZ	Piotr Zedlewski (intel)	¥ 🕬
7	Tomas Fredberg	A 120
V	vazeer	¥ 94

## Proposed Agenda

- Vote on Telemetry Service See separate email sent to the TSC mailing list. Vote is also documented in meeting chat file.
- Vote on Composition Service See separate email sent to the TSC mailing list. Vote is also documented in meeting chat file.
- Potential update on LFN Demo from Bob
- Update on Jira Louis

### Notes

#### June developer and testing forum

ODIM will have a slot. These are happening twice a year. Date: June 7-10th https://wiki.lfnetworking.org/pages/viewpage.action?pageId=46106253#id-2021FebruaryDeveloper&TestingForumMinutes-ODIMTopics



#### Update on Jira - Louis

On our wiki we have a link to Jira on the left (shortcuts). You would log in with your LF ID. We need more discussion on how we will use all this.

Vote for Telemetry Service

From Jonas Arndt (HPE) to Everyone:			
Vote for Telemetry service. As a first step we will expose only the existing metric reports from different vendors and allow clients to subscribe to them. +1 yes, -1 no, 0 obstain			
Jonas (HPE) +1			
From Alexander Vul to Everyone:			
Intel +1			
From Daniel Nilsson (TietoEVRY) to Everyone:			
TietoEvry +1			
From Muthu (AMI) to Everyone:			
AMI +1			

## Vote for Composition Service

From Jonas Arndt (HPE) to I	Everyone:
Vote on approving Composition Service as proposed by AMI +1 yes, -1 no, 0 obstair	
HPE: +1	
From Muthu (AMI) to Every	one:
AMI +1	
From Daniel Nilsson (TietoE	VRY) to Everyone:
TietoEvry +1	
From Alexander Vul to Ever	yone:
Intel +1	
C. Evenione M	

### Recording Chat file